22-04-2020
Copied from Saint Malachy's Council FB page

Received this from Boris;
Dear Worthy Grand Knight:

Due to the restrictions imposed by various levels of government on gatherings, it may not be
possible to hold council elections during the proscribed May 1, 2020 through June 15, 2020 period.
The suggestion has been made by the state council that, if necessary, councils maintain their current
slate of officers for the 2020-2021 Columbian year, with the required change to drop the trustee that
is completing his third year and replace him with a new trustee beginning the first year of a three
year mandate.

Also, the Supreme council will not be assessing councils a per-capita tax in July 2020 as per the
enclosed letter recently sent to all council financial secretaries.

Sincerely yours,
Boris Polanski

Our Lady of the Philippines Council 13585 Officers 2019-2020
http://kofccouncil13585.homestead.com/officers2019.html



